
From: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
To: Oliver, Alyson E. - PDR
Cc: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR
Subject: FW: I support the elimination of parking minimums
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 8:47:02 AM

 
 
Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP
Principal Planner - Land Use Administration |Department of Planning & Development Review | City
of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RVA.gov | 804-646-6308
 
From: Colin Taylor [mailto:colinrileytaylor@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 10:29 AM
To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@rva.gov>
Subject: I support the elimination of parking minimums
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize

the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
Hello,
 
I am a resident of the Fan (District 5) and I support the elimination of parking minimums for
new developments. I think this will help improve the neighborhood's affordability and safety.
The less cars we have in the area the better as they endanger the lives of pedestrians. The area
also needs more dense & more affordable housing, this will help us efficiently use the sparse
land resources that we have available to us and create a more vibrant community.
Thank you for all the work you do for our community.
 
Sincerely,
 
Colin Taylor
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